From: 8ill green [N

Sent: Friday, February 2, 2024 7:29 PM

To: Stevenson, Kirsten <Kirsten.Stevenson@hamilton.ca>; Beattie, Jeff
<Jeff.Beattie@hamilton.ca>

Subject: Police Board proposed $20M hike

Suggestion

I noticed today police in uniform directing traffic around a construction
site in Stoney Creek

Are these police officers paid full wages to do this or are they paid by
contractor??

If another level auxiliary police at lower wage rate could do that job
would it not save money from proposed budget??

My input to be reviewed

Bill Green




